Butser Ancient Farm and Stone Age to
Iron Age Theatre Workshop

19" February 2018

Dear Parents/Carers,

Our topic this term is 'Stone Age to Iron Age'. To further our learning about this topic we will be
taking part in a Stone Age to Iron Age Theatre Workshop at school on Monday 5™ March 2018.
This is an exciting opportunity in school to become pre-historic people for the session and
understand some of the changes that happened during this time. It is a very hands-on way for the
children to experience history. We will also be visiting Butser Ancient Farm on Tuesday 20™ March
2018. This trip allows the children to take part in hands on activities whilst teaching them all about
how people lived in the Stone, Bronze and Iron Ages.

The cost of this wonderful trip and workshop is £24. However, we are only requesting a voluntary
contribution of £18 towards both experiences. Although this is a voluntary contribution we hope
you will appreciate that for the workshop and visit to go ahead, we do rely on voluntary
contributions being made for all children and that without them, the planned activities might have
to be cancelled. We hope that you will be able to help support these experiences.

Please complete the permission slip below and return to us or the school office as soon as possible.
Thank you for your continuing support.

Miss Corper and Miss Reed

Year Three Class Teachers

Year 3 Stone Age to Iron Age Theatre Workshop and Butser Ancient Farm - Tuesday 20™ March 2018

T give permission for................

e 7O participate in the class visit to Butser Ancient
Farm on Tuesday 20™ March 2018

|__—| I enclose a voluntary contribution of £18.00 cash/ cheque towards the cost of the trip, and
workshop.

I:, My child is entitled to a free school meal and I would like a lunch bag provided for the visit.

SighedisnnrmemmenmmmsassanmamParent/ carer
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